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Goodmorning, 
Honorable Chairman Tyson, Vice-Chair Peck, Ranking Minority Holland, and Committee Members: 
 
I write this letter with strong support of SB 128.  As the product of 13 years of Homeschool and public 
virtual school, this bill stands with great importance to me.  Growing up, I was lucky enough to be 
Homeschooled, Kindergarten through 12th Grade.  This education choice allowed me to spend more 
time on the things I needed and wanted to, and less on the things I already understood well.  I 
understand, that with the way things are it isn’t feasible under certain financial circumstances for 
everyone to make these education choices for their children.  Let this bill serve our youth by allowing 
their education funding that they are rightfully due follow them as individuals.  Education is not a one-
size fits all.   

 
Please support SB 128 and give all Kansas children the opportunity to succeed.  
 
Thank you, 
Lexi Straub, Student at Kansas State University 
Manhattan, KS 
 
 
 


